
Robert Arnold Award
Is offered by the Vermont Agency of Natural Resources’ Lakes and Ponds Program to 

recognize individuals who exhibit devotion in the care and stewardship of their favorite Vermont 
lake on many facets of lake management and protection.

This lake protection award was initiated in 1998 in memory of Robert Arnold of Seymour 
Lake, Morgan, Vermont in recognition and appreciation of his many years of volunteer service to 
Seymour Lake as a Vermont Lay Monitor.  His love and dedication to Seymour Lake serve as an 
inspiration to all who knew him.

All Robert Arnold Award recipients are recognized and thanked for their all-around devotion to 
the health and protection of Vermont Lakes.

2018
Tracey Shadday

Echo Lake, Charleston

2016
Don Weaver

Lake Champlain, North Hero

2015
Bruce and Peggy Barter
Seymour Lake, Morgan

2014
Judy Davis

Little Hosmer Pond, Craftsbury

2013
John Brodhead

Great Hosmer Pond, Craftsbury

2012
Andy Dales

Caspian Lake, Greensboro

2008
Janet Dyer 

Island Pond, Island Pond
John Washburn

Lake Parker, Glover

2007
Don Weaver and Greg McGrath 

Lake Morey, Fairlee

2003
Jamie Longtin

Sunset Lake, Orwell/Benson

2001
Jackie Sprague

Harveys Lake, Barnet

2000
Richard Allen

Lake Morey, Fairlee

1999
James Leamy 

Lake Bomoseen, Castleton/Sudbury

1998
Tom Benoure 

Fairfield Pond, Fairfield

Recipients
2019

Peter Benevento
Lake Carmi, Franklin


